HOLY CROSS COLLEGE, AGARTALA
Department of Economics

HCC-AGT/ECO/NOTICE/2024-06 Date: 26-09-2024

Notice

This is to notify all the students of Department of Economics, Holy Cross College, Agartala
that the department wants to inform you regarding the following important points;

1.

Every student has to renew their bus facility for the every academic year. Renewal is

mandatory to continue using the service. Failure to renew will result in suspension of
bus access.

It has come to our attention that several students have been absent for the last three or
more than that consecutive classes. Students who fall under this category are required
to attend the next class with a written justification for their absence, signed by their
parents or guardians. Failure to provide proper justification and parental
acknowledgment may result in further disciplinary actions.

It has been observed that some students are showing poor performance in class and
irregular attendance. This will not be tolerated, and strict action will be taken by the
department if there is no improvement. Students are advised to take this seriously and
comply with the academic and attendance requirements.

Students interested in participating in the program are required to obtain written
permission from the Head of the Department.

Kindly ensure that all guidelines are followed strictly. For any further queries, contact
the department.
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